
 

Activity News 

ICT Mahidol instructor visited students participating in the internship programs 
in Japan 

 
During July 26 - 28, 2023, Dr. Chaiyong Ragkhitwetsagul, an instructor from the Computer 

Science Academic Group and the Software Engineering and Business Analytics Research 
Clusters (SEBA) at the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol 
University (ICT Mahidol), paid a visit to seven undergraduate students of B.Sc. in Information 
and Communication Technology (ICT International Program) who were participating in research 
internship programs in Japan. The visit details are as follows: 

• On July 26, 2023, Dr. Chaiyong Ragkhitwetsagul visited Miss Doungnapat Thiansukont 
and Mr. Pongpop Lapvikai, both third-year students, who were involved in the research 
internship program at the Software Engineering Lab, Osaka University. 

• On July 27, 2023, the visit continued with Mr. Rujiphart Charatvaraphanand, a third-
year student, and Miss Sushawapak Kancharoendee, a second-year student, who were 
participating in the research internship program at the Nara Institute of Science and 
Technology (NAIST). 

• Finally, on July 28, 2023, Dr. Chaiyong Ragkhitwetsagul paid a visit to Mr. Nitit 
Ngamphotchanamongkol, Mr. Siranut Akarawuthi, and Miss Runchana Seesung, all third-
year students, who were taking part in the research internship program at the Japan 
Advanced Institute of Science and Technology (JAIST). 
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